
 

Howe Township 

May 18, 2017 

 

The Howe Township Board of Supervisors met in regular session at the Pinnacle Health Community 

Room at 5:30 p.m. on May 18, 2017. Present: Nancy Cangioli, Dale Beaver, Charles Burd, Kathy 

Donahey. 

 

Chairman Beaver called the meeting to order with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Chairman Beaver announced the primary purpose of the meeting was to fill the vacancy on the Board 

of Supervisors.  

 

A motion was made to appoint Kathy Donahey to fill the vacancy of Supervisor created by Earl 

Solomon’s resignation; Beaver/Burd. The motion was amended by Chairman Beaver to include 

effective June 1, 2017. Beaver/Burd. Motion carried.  

 

A motion was made to appoint Charles Burd as Vice Chairman; Beaver/Burd. Motion carried.  

 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting; Beaver/Burd. Motion carried.  

  


